
Crosstown LRT Project – Update, February 8, 2019 
  

Storm Sewer 

 Crosslinx has informed us that the work related to the sewer connection at 

Brownlow (west of the school) is expected to be completed by the end of 

next week.  

 

 Noise is expected due to the use of an hydrovac. 

 

 Crews will be working 24hrs/day; however, the hydrovac will not operate 

after 11p.m. 

 

Please visit the school and Crosstown LRT websites for regular updates.   

  

 

http://schoolweb.tdsb.on.ca/eglinton
http://www.thecrosstown.ca/news-media/whats-new/construction-updates

